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Comments: I am in support of this project. The majority of us that have cabins at the Pt. Agassiz area support

logging as it opens up so much area for us to recreate in. Plus helps our community economically.  I would like to

see the time frame for the logging to be shortened up to 2-4 years, not 10 years. I would also like to see no roads

decommissioned. Again, we recreate on many of these roads. Thank you for your consideration.


